Harman International Industries, Inc

Request for Class Il Permissive Change

FCCID: APIJBLENPEAK3 Date: 2024-09-11

TO: Federal Communication Commission

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Harman International Industries, Inc, declare that
the reasons for this Class Il permissive change are as below:

1 The drcuit parts and electronic components and PCE hoard are the same as the
ariginal, no change.

2 Only the following PCE layout has been changed, in order to improve W SWH:
The amplifier circuit near RBF is different from the Mon-RF PCE layout.
RF pch layout will change slightly, but the changes are all wiring longer or shorter

The original grant date is 06/05/2022

Thank you.
Sincerely.

Print Name: Terry Shi Title:Prin.Engineer,Regulatory Compliance, Quality

Signaa?@?% 5&

On behalf of Company: Harman International Industries, Inc
Telephone: 86-75523189391

E-mail: terry.shi@harman.com



